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 Stevenson Commons EIS 
Chapter 23: Response to Comments on the DEIS1 

This chapter summarizes and responds to substantive comments received during the public comment 
period for the Draft Environmental Impact Statement (DEIS) for the Stevenson Commons project (CEQR 
No. 21DCP044X), issued on June 7, 2021. City Environmental Quality Review (CEQR) requires a public 
hearing on the DEIS as part of the environmental review process. The DEIS public hearing was held on 
August 18, 2021, both in person at the City Planning Commission Hearing Room, Lower Level, 120 
Broadway, New York, NY 10271, and accessible remotely through the City’s Engage NYC portal. The 
comment period remained open for the submission of written comments through Monday, August 30, 
2021. 

There were no public comments made on the DEIS during the August 18, 2021 public hearing, nor were 
any written comments received during the subsequent DEIS comment period ending August 30, 2021. 

1 This chapter is new to the FEIS. 


